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Congress of tile *Initeb States
1*ouse of ~epresentatibes

Wasbington, ».C. 20515

May 5, 1977

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
American GI Forum of the US
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am in receipt of your letter of April 28th requesting a copy of
the news release by the Justice Department on the assassination of
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

In order to be of all possible assistance to you, I have contacted
Justice Department officials and passed on to them your request. As
soon as I hear from them, I will contact you again.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

~Joh~ Young
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